
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  

 
Email:  

Dear, 

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 240318 

 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below and on 
the attached spreadsheet: 

 
I wondered if it would be possible to have stats on the number of times 
SECAmbs has been called to Dering Way, in Gravesend from January 2019 to 
January 2024 and the reasons for the call-outs. 

Please see attached spreadsheet. 
 
We have provided information for DA12 2 as we are unable to provide details for 
specific roads or postcodes as this could be identifiable to individuals. The Trust 
complies with the ICO Code of Anonymisation whereby part post codes are used. 

Please refer to our email on 7th March 2024 which stated the reasons for being 
unable to provide information regarding the specific road. 

 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 

 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 


